
PUBLIC COMMENT IS INVITED ON THE 
FOLLOWING:

PROPOSED ROAD CLOSURE 
(PERMANENT): PORTION 

OF ROAD RESERVE ALONG 
CELESTE STREET, EGLINTON 

In accordance with Section 58 of the Land 
Administration Act (LAA), the City invites public 
comment on a proposal to permanently close 
portion of road reserve along Celeste Street, 
Eglinton as shown on the accompanying plan. 

wanneroo.wa.gov.au

Comments close:	 2 November 2023
Enquiries:	 Adrianne Tandy – 9405 5000
Quote ref:	 47564
Comments can be forwarded to:
Acting Chief Executive Officer 
City of Wanneroo 
Locked Bag 1
WANNEROO WA 6946


